

Internet Safety

Internet Safety is a growing concern for many schools and is now a priority for school inspections. But how do you keep your staff up date with emerging technologies and the benefits and risks involved?

Mary Rebelo is a CEOP Ambassador and very experienced in running informative and entertaining sessions for parents, school staff, pupils and governors.

The training looks at what our pupils are doing online - instant messaging, social networking and mobile phone applications and explores using them without taking risks, cyberbullying issues, teachers' own internet safety and professional conduct online.

For longer staff INSET sessions we also consider acceptable use and other policies and practices schools need to have in place.

Sessions could be

- One hour pupil workshops (Year 3 and above)
- 90 minute overview for parents or governors (day or evening)
- 90 minute overview of what pupils are doing online as twilight staff meeting for teachers and support staff
- Half day INSET session for staff which will be as above and explore issues of cyberbullying, policy and practise in more depth
- Whole day where delegates will also have the chance to explore hands on some social networking sites, and the teaching and training resources available to to work with pupils or cascade train other staff.

You may want to consider a combination of these sessions during a day as it will be more cost effective.

Email now <u>info@ict-connections.co.uk</u> for your no obligation quote or to speak to one of our trainers about your requirements. 07813 310292